
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

We have a Notice of Withdrawal for Parcel No. 1, Gate Creek Salvage, as of August 10, 2021.

We have determined that a price revision, and an adjustment to the minimum merchantable piece 

size, is required for the Gate Creek Salvage Timber Sale, Contract No. ORN05-TS21-544.  Therefore, 

the Gate Creek Salvage tract is being withdrawn immediately from the 30-Day Timber Notice status and 
is planned for a September 16, 2021 Sealed Bid auction. 

The Timber Sale Ad and Notice will be published on August 18, 2021 on the BLM’s website. 


